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As part of this change request/ request for new membership, there will be an open 

forum held to ensure EODSA members have a chance to hear the request and express 
their concerns. This open forum will be held on the first Saturday after Thanksgiving 
each year.  
 
The open forum format will be: 
10 minutes for an opening statement from the requesting organization 
5 minute time slots for EODSA members who wish to express their concerns 
10 minutes for a closing statement from the requesting organization to address the 
concerns expressed 
 
As part of this request process, it is required that you attend the open forum to present 
your request. 
 


